
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We would like to thank you for your expression of interest in enrolling your daughter in Loreto 
Secondary School, Clonmel.  We are a small, all girls’ secondary school under the Trusteeship of the 
Loreto Trust.  At this time in 6th class you and your daughter are making a very important decision about 
choosing the secondary school that is the best fit for your daughter. 
 

As Principal of Loreto Clonmel, I am very proud of our outstanding achievements in the state exams, our 
successes in national competitions and our excellent track record in extracurricular events.  However, as 
a parent/guardian I’m sure the most important consideration is your daughter’s happiness.  Our lived 
motto in Loreto Clonmel is ‘Love, Laughter, and Learning’ and we, like you, believe that once your 
daughter is happy, she will thrive. 
 

Due to a new Admissions Act we are obliged to follow new rules in relation to Application Forms etc and 
I would direct you to our Admissions Notice on our website for all those details.  In brief they are as 
follows: 

 

We will be hosting Family Tours of our school and two Activity Evenings (with flyers about these 
included in your pack).  Please go to our school website http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/ or feel free to 
contact us at 052-6121402 or reception@loretoclonmel.ie to book a tour or a place on one of our 
Activity Evenings. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you if you have any queries and we look forward to welcoming you 
and your daughter to the Loreto Community. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Anne Mc Grath, Principal 

A copy of Loreto Secondary School, Clonmel’s Admission Policy 
is available at: 

School website: 
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/ 

School office (for printed copy) 
By emailing:  
reception@loretoclonmel.ie 

An Application Form for admission to  
Loreto Secondary School, Clonmel’s is available from: 
 

School website: 
http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/ 

School office (for printed copy) 
By emailing: 
reception@loretoclonmel.ie 

All applications to the First Year Group in Loreto Secondary 
School, Clonmel will only be accepted after  

Tuesday 10th October 2023 

 

The closing date for receipt of applications is  
Applications received after this date will be processed as late 
applications in accordance with the school’s Admission Policy. 

Tuesday 7th November 2023 at 1pm 

 

All applicants to the First-Year Group will be notified of an 
offer of a place or refusal of admission by: 

Tuesday 14th November 2023 

Successful applicants to the First Year Group must confirm 
their acceptance of an offer of admission to Loreto Secondary 
School, Clonmel by completing and returning the Acceptance 
Form on or before: 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 at 1pm 
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